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Year 7 Learning Insight Evening 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all those of you who attended our Learning Insight Evening in school last week. It was fantastic to 
see you in person, finding out about the work your children have been completing in school. It was also 
wonderful to see so many parents and carers engaging with the workshops that were put together. We hope 
these events provided useful information for you, as we know that the connection between the school and 
home is so important for our students. 
 
Following these events, we are keen to gather your thoughts and ideas about the event and the ongoing 
support for your child and have therefore created an anonymous survey for you to complete. We value this 
feedback highly, as we understand the unique perspective you have on your child's experiences of school, and 
we will be using the information to shape future actions and priorities for the school community. 
 
There are two sections for you to complete: 
 

About your child – some quick questions to support our analysis 
Learning Insight Evening and ongoing support – questions about the evening itself as well as some 
more general questions about the ways in which you work with the school 
Free text (optional) – an opportunity to write any additional feedback 

 
The survey should take no more than 10 minutes to fill in. We would really appreciate it if you would take this 
time to complete it by clicking here. As this survey is anonymous, if you would like to discuss any of this in 
more detail, please contact enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Many thanks for your continuous efforts in working alongside us support your child. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=vKCZSi63gkqAxuiwMPI6we8JN_DZ38VIl3HRO_tm4NtUMVZVOTM3V09ESkREN1BURlBXSTlYTUFCNi4u
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